Gloucester City Council maintains two cemeteries, Coney Hill Cemetery and Tredworth Road Cemetery.



However, it is the responsibility of each grave owner to maintain their individual grave. This includes the memorial and any planting within the grave space.

Specific maintenance agreements can be arranged with Gloucester City Council to help you maintain your grave.

**Planting:** The grave will be planted twice a year with spring and summer bedding plants. Approximately 20 plants will be planted per grave. In all cases, a reminder will be sent out near the renewal date.

**Turfing:** The graves are turfed once a year, usually in mid to late October. Any member of the public wishing to have their grave turfed or to discuss any other maintenance arrangements then please contact the cemetery staff on 01452 396902 between 9.00am and 4.30pm (Monday to Friday) Email: heretohelp@gloucester.gov.uk